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Dear Applications team

| would first like to state thati am not against the
redevelopment of 195-199 Grays Inn Road.

| have read all of the statements in the case file and looked
at all of drawings that have been submitted.

It seems that the emphasis within the case file, has been
directed on the impact the new development will have on the
general public and just a small mention of the impact it will

Page: 1



Camden Council Customer feedback and enquiries

Comments on a current Planning Application - Ref. 9731566

Planning Application Details

have on the existing tenants of 8,7 and € Mecklenburgh
street.

With the proposed increase in height, our average direct
sunlight to the communal garden would be reduced to zero..

A lot of ime and energy has been made, so that our garden
is lush and rich with plant life. It has been a place that all
tenants have been able to enjoy over the summer months.

There is a small but significant eco system that has been
established within the garden. Featuring six fruit trees, a
herb garden along with plants established for maintaing the
urban bee population. To Remove all available daylight from
this space, would reduce this to just a lifeless and soulless
communal space and kill most of the plant life.

With very little urban green spaces leftin londaon, i feel that
every effort must be made, in keeping every inch of
available sunlight in our garden.

As i mentioned at the begging of my statement, i am not
against this development, i am just against the proposed
height increase to take it above the advertising boards that
are at the back of 7 & 8 Mecklenburgh Street.

So with that in mind, i strongly object to the height increase.

Kind regards

Ed Bovingdon

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below
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